
The Ucen Gov board has concluded meeting for this quarter. The boiler has been fixed in UCEN 
1 but there was a malfunction with the heating or air system in UCEN 3 that will need to be fixed 
at the start of next quarter.  
 
Over spring break the lighting in the hub will be updated which will greatly expand the way that 
ASPB and other groups that have shows in the hub will be able to light for their artists.  
 
We approved a project for the EAB organized, Slow Your Roll Campaign which will bring 
awareness about sustainability through toilet paper resources.  
 
Our ongoing project of transforming the bathrooms upstairs of the UCEN 3/MCC into Gender 
neutral has opened a public comment form where we are looking for suggestions on how to 
complete this project in the best way we can.  
 
The Kaplan space vacancy that has been occupied by HDAE for the time being, will start to 
hear proposals for the space at the start of next quarter. In the mean time we are determining if 
the space is best suited to be a dining space or another space.  
 
We are beginning to put out “feelers” for people to be Undergrad reps for the gov board for next 
school year because 3 of the 4 reps are graduating this year so if this seems like something that 
interests you please let me know!  


